
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Independent Liquor & Gaming Authority (ILGA) will hold the next meeting of its Liquor & Gaming 
Committee on Wednesday 18 May 2022 in Parramatta, NSW.  Following the closure of the public and/or 
stakeholder consultation processes, the following matters, amongst other things, have been listed for 
consideration by the ILGA board:  

Liquor applications and Gaming matters 
Sporting Globe and TGI Fridays, Mount Druitt – Application to change licence 
conditions 
Vine, Wagga Wagga – Application for a small bar licence 
Bidgee, Wagga Wagga – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Ming Feng, Hurstville – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
Locali by Romeo's, Sydney – Application for a packaged liquor licence 
MEET Restaurant, Newcastle – Application for an extended trading authorisation and a 
primary service authorisation 
Terrace on Darby, Cooks Hill – Application for a primary service authorisation 
The Rum Diary Bar Newcastle – Application to change licence conditions 
Sawdust Hotel, Gladesville – Application to change licence conditions 
Botany Bay Bar and Dining, Banksmeadow – Application for a small bar licence 
Shell Cove Hotel and Apartments – Application for a hotel licence with minors’ area 
authorisation 
Kiss My Axe, Brookvale – Application for an on-premises licence 
Gemini Hotel, Griffith – Application for gaming machine threshold increase with gaming 
machine entitlement transfer 
Forbes Inn – Application to vary a gaming machine entitlements lease 
Nortons on Norton, Leichhardt – Application for gaming machine threshold increase 
with gaming machine entitlement lease 
Kmall Australia Pty Ltd, Eastwood – Application for a packaged liquor licence  
Tonita Enterprises Pty Ltd – Application for a gaming machine corporate seller’s 
licence  
Stag & Hunter Hotel, Mayfield – Application to change gaming machine shutdown 
period 
Regulatory Interventions 
Potential remedial action – Mr Matthew James Robertson, BWS Canterbury 

 
Where a final determination made at that meeting involves the grant of a new licence, or a change to an 
existing licence, the effect of that approval will be notified on the Liquor & Gaming NSW Application 
Noticeboard which is available for inspection at the following website: 
https://noticeboard.liquorandgaming.nsw.gov.au/  
 
This notification will generally occur within 7 days of the date of the meeting. 
This notice is provided for information only. 
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